Date: Apr 17, 2011; Section: From Page One/Local; Page: 8A

Milligan to welcome former diversity services director as guest speaker

FROM STAFF REPORTS

MILLIGAN COLLEGE — Nathaniel Moultrie, the former director of diversity services at Milligan College, will return to Milligan's campus to speak on Tuesday at 11 a.m. in the Mary
B. Martin Auditorium of Seeger
Memorial Chapel.
Moultrie joined the staff at
Milligan in 2007. During his time
at Milligan, he helped develop
the Goah Scholars Program and
recruited more than 75 students.

the Multi-Ethnic Resource Team and facilitated several campuswide diversity initiatives throughout the area. The event is free and open to the public.

He also established Milligan's

Diversity Advisory Council and